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14th June 2021 

Dear Students (and Parents, Guardians),  

  

I do hope that you enjoyed your taster day last week if you were able to make it in 

and enjoyed finding out more about studying A ‘Levels here at PHSG. I also hope 

that you are able to take some time to relax now that the green assessment period is 

over.  Although you will be awaiting your results, now is a time to concentrate on 

your other interests and spend time with friends and family as well as think ahead to 

your post 16 study. 

  

Information about the summer series of results for 2021 from the DFE can be found 

here: Student guide to awarding: summer 2021 (publishing.service.gov.uk)  

  

Information about the appeals for 2021 from the DFE can be found here:   

JCQ_Appeals-Guidance_Summer-2021.pdf 

 

  

GCSE Results day is the 12th August 2021.  

   

Results will be available in school from 8.30am.  

  

Please enter the school via the main gate and make your way down past the courts 

to the Newman Hall.  When you arrive at Newman Hall, you will be directed to 

enter via the fire doors parallel to the courts.  

  

Parents are asked to wait on the netball courts for their child. Although we anticipate 

that COVID restrictions may be lifted in some form, we are still mindful of social 

distancing.  

  

When you enter the hall there will a table for each tutor group where you will 

receive an envelope containing your results and a letter about your next steps.  

  

Once you have collected your results you will be directed to a languages room to 

discuss your next steps with a member of staff. This is where we confirm your place 

in Plymouth High Sixth form if you have met the criteria, and confirm your option 

choices. 

  

You may also discuss altering your choices if you have had a change of thought or if 

your results mean that a change of subjects might be needed. If you have not met the 

entry criteria, we will also discuss alternatives with you on results day.  

http://www.phsg.org/
mailto:office@plymouthhighschoolforgirls.org.uk
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/984766/21-6780_Student_guide_to_awarding_in_summer_2021_pdf-a.pdf
https://www.jcq.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/JCQ_Appeals-Guidance_Summer-2021.pdf


 

  

If it is your intention to attend an alternative sixth form or start an apprenticeship, 

we would still need a quick chat with you to collect that information.  

  

When you are ready to leave and celebrate your results with friends and family, we 

ask that you leave the languages corridor or the Newman Hall via the doors next to 

the lift by room 14.   

  

I hope that you are able to enjoy the few weeks between now and the Results Day in 

August.   

 

Stay safe and we will see you soon.  

  

Kind regards  

  

 
Miss Donna Roughton  

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 


